
 

 

Healthwatch Across Cheshire Partner Brief 
 
Over a 9-week period from 20 September to 19 November 2021, Healthwatch Cheshire East 
and Healthwatch Cheshire West are visiting every Care Community in Cheshire using a 
promotional van to find out what matters most to people about their local health and care, 
and to share key information about health and care services.  
 
Healthwatch Cheshire holds continuous conversations with people across Cheshire East and 
Cheshire West and Chester to gather and better understand the views of people about their 
experiences and expectations of health, care, wellbeing support and services. The 
information is then shared with those who plan service delivery, development and support. 
Where possible, this intelligence is broken down to each Care Community to help inform the 
development of services and support at a local level. 
 
Conversations with people will link into priorities known to us including, COVID-19 
vaccinations and boosters; flu jabs; self-care; access to services; promoting recruitment 
into the care sector, voluntary sector support etc. The programme of activity will include 
focus in key areas where there is low uptake of vaccine, whether that is geographic, within 
certain communities of interest or amongst particular age groups. It is important that we 
are able to understand the priorities of each individual Care Community, talking with PCN 
Leads about their priorities, and linking up with local organisations within the Care 
Community model. It is hoped that findings from our engagement will help to inform revised 
Joint Strategic Needs Assessments (JSNA) and link to Place plans, and the priorities of 
Integrated Care Partnerships. 
 
In addition to our team of staff and volunteers, we are inviting health and care partners to 
join us on this engagement, further creating and building partnerships with community 
representatives and members and organisations within communities, e.g., Police 
Community Support Officers, social housing organisations, voluntary sector, pharmacists, 
councillors, etc. We will also be promoting to the public opportunities to volunteer for 
Healthwatch Cheshire and/or within their local communities, or become a member of our 
Citizens Focus Panel to regularly provide feedback on health and care issues. 
 
To this end, and to encourage partnership working, please let us know if you would like to 
come along to any of our engagement sessions when we are in your area. We would also like 
to know from Care Community steering groups if there is anything in particular you would 
like us to ask or promote to people whilst in each area. 
 
You can also support our campaign on social media, by using our Facebook and Twitter 
handles: @HealthwatchCE and @HealthwatchCW, and by using the hashtag 
#HealthwatchAcrossCheshire. 
 
Anybody who lives or receives health or care services in Cheshire East and Cheshire West 
and Chester can leave their comments on our Feedback Centre at 
www.healthwatchcheshireeast.org.uk or www.healthwatchcwac.org.uk call us on 0300 323 
0006, or email info@healthwatchcheshire.org.uk. 
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